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Maryland Department of the Environment
Radiological Health Program
1800 Washington Blvd

Baltimore, MD 21230

Re: Nucletron Corporation SS&D Transfer

Dear Ms. Barbara Park,

I am notifying you that Elekta Inc, hereby confirms to abide by all constraints, conditions,
requirements, and commitments of Nucletron Corp set forth by the Maryland Department of the
Environment (License #MD-27-035-01), and U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (License #19-
28772-01).

In addition, Elekta hereby confirms that no changes have been made to the products since their initial

registration or last amendment and verifies that there are no changes to previous commitments that
have been made by the Nucletron Corporation. The SS&D's are referenced as follows: MD-0497-D-

104-S (Classic); MD-0497-S-107-S (105.002 source); MD-0497-D-108-S (V2); MD-0497-D-110-S
(Seed Selection); MD-0497-D-1 11-S (V2 PDR); MD-0497-D-112-S (HDR-3); MD-0497-S-1 13-S
(1-125 Seed); MD-0497-D-1 14-S (V3); MD-0497-D-1 15-S (Flexitron).

Sincerely,

Jay Hoey
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Cc: Kathy Modes, Senior Health Physicist, US NRC Region I
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